
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
November 15, 2022 
 
Board members present: 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
David Risher, Treasurer 
 
13 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the Vice President at 6:34 PM. 
 
Minutes read and approved. 
 
Treasurer's report approved.  
 
New Business 

• The city will be holding a meeting to discuss planned erosion control work along 
Buttermilk Creek at 6 pm on Monday, December 5 at the Old Town clubhouse. 

• The Planning Commission will be considering requested land use changes for 7601 
Cameron Road on December 13.  Interested parties can sign up to speak. 

• Report on the speed monitor findings: the city has concluded that there is not a 
consistent speeding problem on Coronado Hills Drive. 

• The neighborhood party will be December 10 at 6PM at the Old Town clubhouse. 
• Board member elections 

• Nominations were accepted from the floor.  The following nominations were 
received: 
 President: Debra Sistrunk 
 Vice President: Cheryl Thompson 
 Secretary: Catherine Wusterhausen 
 Treasurer: David Risher 

• The nominees were elected by unanimous acclamation. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM 


